
New connections this month
AfiUK, Breast Friends, Pushchair Pitstop

Coming up
Meeting Ace Anglia to finalise easy-read screening
project booklets
SNEE Early Diagnosis and Timely Cancer Diagnosis
event in Ipswich
International Women’s Day event at Endeavour
House & The Mix Bar
Be Well Bus – Bury St Edmunds
Women’s Health Festival and Conference –
Colchester
Visit to Sizewell C

With the new system, accuracy and security of patient
information will be improved, making sure every person
eligible for a screening appointment continues to be
invited on time and followed up if required.

As a team we are keeping up to date with all changes
relating to this and are excited to see what the new
system brings!
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What the team have been up to:
Re-launch venue 16 cancer campaign
Be Well Bus – Ipswich
Training session with SNEE TH SN
Pushchair pitstop well-being events
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New Cervical Screening Management
System is coming in April time… 

This month’s
awareness: LGBT+
history month

AXA XL health promotion event

Laura & Ashleigh attended AXA XL to facilitate a pop-up
stand and education session around cervical screening
and HPV awareness. The pop-up was very popular and
effective and the presentation was joined by 12 staff
members. Its great to see companies investing their
time into health and raising awareness for these topics.
Well done AXA XL!
 


